
Chad Erickson
Superintendent of Schools

May 19, 2021

Dear Families,

RE: Return to in person learning on Tuesday, May 25

Further to the announcement this afternoon by Education Minister Adriana LaGrange, we look
forward to welcoming all students in Kindergarten to Grade 12 back to in person classes on
Tuesday, May 25. The Minister shared that the two week ‘reset’ has been successful in
reducing the number of cases.

With this news, and 25 learning days remaining in the school year, we look forward to finishing
the year through in class learning for students.

As we return to the classroom, it is so important that we are all diligent with our health protocols
so our focus can be on teaching and learning. This includes:

● Keeping your child home if they have any symptoms, or have had risk of exposure.
● Please be vigilant and use the Daily Health Checklist before sending your child to

school.
● We will continue enhanced cleaning protocols, hand sanitation and mask requirements.
● We, along with Alberta Health Services, encourage all individuals 12 years and older to

be immunized. For information please visit AHS website.

Our highest priority is the health and safety of students and staff while providing high quality
teaching and learning for all students. We appreciate the great work and support of students,
families and our staff during these challenging times.

Sincerely,

Chad Erickson, Superintendent
Red Deer Public Schools

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dv7Sr_IcRPyEkPvjGuzdd71B8CDMOACG/view
https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/topics/page17295.aspx

